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In this issue:

· Expo Light Rail Transit (LRT): Notice of Temporary Traffic Detour at the Ballona Creek Bridge
· Metro Blue Line System Service Alert


	Expo Light Rail Transit (LRT): Notice of Temporary Traffic Detour at the Ballona Creek Bridge
A temporary traffic detour at the Ballona Creek Bridge, as illustrated in the attached informational handout, will take place as part of the construction of the Expo Light Rail Line.  The temporary detour is needed to permit the reconstruction of the National Boulevard South Bridge to carry four lanes of east/west traffic.  The National Boulevard North Bridge will be turned into an exclusive pedestrian/bikeway once the Expo Light Rail Line is operational.  The Union Pacific Rail Road Bridge will remain.
Metro Blue Line System Service Alert

Starting on Friday, July 25th and Saturday, July 26th, northbound trains to Los Angeles will run 16 minutes later than regularly scheduled due to system maintenance.  On Sunday, July 27th northbound trains to Los Angeles will run every 20 minutes.  See the attached System Service Alert for more information.
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